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23rd November, 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Staffing information update-Class 2 

 
Please know that Mrs Tate will not be in school week commencing the 27th November, for 1 week, 
she will be returning to us on Monday 4th December, 23. I have made arrangements to cover the 
class and will be undertaking 3 days of this myself with an teaching overview for two of the days. 
 
If you need to communicate with school, please know that you can access me on class dojo as 
normal and email. I will always respond as soon as possible. I will also be updating parents each 
day on what has been taught and giving you information so that you can ask your children 
what’s going on in their day…I know many say “nothing!” Spelling and reading will be given as 
normal and I look forward to ensuring that in particular, phonics, reading English and math to 
name a few are all delivered to the standard our children need. Mrs Jones and Ms Hardman will 
also be supporting for consistency. 
 
As always, I will ensure that you are kept informed of any developments or alterations to staffing 
within our school. Thank you for your support and understanding. 
  
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Mowbray 
Head Teacher 
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